
Campus Functions Suspended Through End of Spring Semester 

The suspension of all on campus functions is extended through the end of Spring semester. 
This includes Adult Education, testing, and activities. Credit program classes will continue in 
an online or correspondence format. Note: The College will retain its scheduled spring break 
from April 6 - 10, 2020. Please continue to check your SmartWeb email for communications 
from your instructor(s) regarding assignments and due dates during this time. 

The College’s leadership team is monitoring the situation and will continue to develop 
answers, adjust plans as necessary, and communicate frequently. Current plans are to 
consider the need to extend the spring semester. 

Please be safe and continue to monitor www.augustatech.edu, your SmartWeb email, and all 
Augusta Tech social media channels for updated information and resources. 


